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MERSHAM PARISH COUNCIL Comment left on 13/10/2022 Stance Object 

 
Mersham Parish Council objects to the application due to the negative visual impact this application 
would have for those in Mersham. 
 

The proposal substantially affects the enjoyment of public footpath AE459, although EDF have made 
provision for hedge planting in the vicinity, there is nothing that negates the impact on walkers as 
they walk along the northern part of this path. 
 
This application needs to be considered with the knowledge of the Evolution Power NSIP application, 
they should be viewed jointly as they both have similar impacts for the parishioners and walkers 
from Mersham. 

 
  


